
The reason for instituting a new voting system is because the one in place now does not work well.  It throws away legitimate votes.  
It is subject to spoiler candidates. You don't get to vote for who you really want, instead It requires strategic voting, so that you're 
voting for who you dislike least.  Overall voter satisfaction with the results is low.  It's slow and expensive to administer compared to 
other available options.

Ranked Choice Voting (RCV) is an improvement, but it's only slightly better than the one in place now.  There are systems that are 
better in nearly every way and that are cheaper and faster to administer.  Please do not make RCV the system that Oregon uses.


